Texas Master Naturalist
El Camino Real Chapter

Milam County Nature Festival 2012

July 19, 2011 – Country Inn, Rockdale – 6:00pm

Members present:  Katherine Bedrich, Cindy Bolch, Pat Holley, Sue Taylor, Ann Collins, 

Co-Chair: Connie Roddy.  Central Texas MN: Mary Ann Everett, Linda Young.

Discussion on Festival patch.  Cindy had photo of bat for patch;  color of background to stay white with black stitching.  Cost for 250 patches - $1.08 per patch.  Rose Mondrik will be asked to make Bat buttons like the Horned Lizard buttons she donated to the Festival last year.  Cindy will ask Lucy to contact Rose.

Cindy presented several items for the Bat booth.  Bats to be made from black paper, fuzz balls and clothespins.  Laminated bat bookmarks and handouts.   Bat booklets for youth to work on project at Festival.  

Ann had suggestions for the Bryophyte booth.  Inexpensive magnifying glasses for attendees.  Ann asked $250.00 for this booth.  

Need to submit items for the budget.  There is approximately $1600.00 in the Nature Festival funds.

Don Travis will be asked to work on the pamphlet for the Festival.

Speakers for the Festial will be; Clayton Wolf, Flo Oxley, Diane O. and John & Jimma Byrd.

A workday may be set up for the Animal Tracks and Archeology dig.  Central Texas Chapter will be invited to participate.  This will be to help prepare those working in these areas at the Festival.

Festival Shirts were discussed.  The shirts may come from Cabela’s.  Color – blue.  Discussion on embroidery - continue with green tree frog or bat or Chapter logo?  Cindy it checking on this.

Boy Scouts and Girl Scouts – need someone to contact them.

Next meeting – September 20th – 6:00pm.  Place to be announced.

Minutes submitted by:  Katherine Bedrich

